
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA STATEMENT  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

12 MAY 2024 

 

WARNING: SCAMMERS IMPERSONATING HEAD OF SIU 

 

Dear members of the media, 

 

The SIU has become aware of the scammers who are going around impersonating the Head of the 

SIU (Adv Andy Mothibi) by sending messages to members of the public and his contact list saying 

that he has changed his number.  

 

This is a scam. Please ignore those messages.  

 

We are working on tracing them.  

 

Regards,  

 

 

Kaizer Kganyago 

SIU Spokesperson 

082 306 8888 

kkganyago@siu.org.za 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 


